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22/02/2019  12:18:262019/0572/P INT Hayley North Thank you for your comment. We want to keep retail in Primrose Hill alive too! We want to ensure it remains 

diverse with a good range of easy to access services for residents and workers.

We are a local, independent business with local clients in Primrose Hill and we are simply trying to move from 

one shopfront office to another in the area.

We offer a broad range of financial advice and support to local people and are keen to maintain our shopfront 

office as we feel we offer an important service that needs to be visible (we are currently on Gloucester Ave 

and invite commenters to take a look at our lovely office there).

We want to remain local for our clients and stay in Primrose Hill.

We will be offering lots of free education and support to local residents/workers from the new office and feel 

we will bring people to the other shops on Chalcot Road. We encourage you to support our application.

We are not connected to an estate agent and it would not be appropriate, nor practical for us to share offices 

with one.
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